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Thursday 8 June 2017
Dear Parent/Carer,
Summer Trip to Southend on Friday 7 July
After such a successful visit to the beach at Southend last year, we have decided to return again this year.
We will be leaving at 8.30am and returning by 3.15pm.  We will be travelling by coach with a ratio of one adult to one child; the coaches will have seat belts.  Please provide a packed lunch for you and your child in a small back pack or bag, (please do not provide any glass bottles, crisps, chocolate or fizzy drinks.)  There is a children’s water play fountain area, so please bring a swimming costume and towel for your child.  There is a beach (hopefully we will be able to have a little paddle in the sea) which has a children’s play area with climbing equipment.

          
                
           

If you are entitled to free school meals, we are able to provide your child with a packed lunch; please let us know if you would like this service by Monday 19 June.  We would like one parent/carer to attend this trip with their child.  The school is contributing a significant amount of money to this trip; however we will need a voluntary contribution of £10 per family (1 parent and child.) Please be aware that if we have insufficient contributions this trip will be cancelled. Please hand all contributions in to the office.  A full risk assessment has taken place.  Please sign the permission slip below and return it to the office with your contribution by Friday 23 June.
Given the cost of the coaches we are unable to take any additional siblings.  Please note the school will be closed to children who are unable to attend.

I give/do not give (please delete as appropriate) my consent for my child (child’s name here)
___________________________________

​​​​Name of adult to attend the trip to Southend with my child:

___________________________________

I enclose a voluntary contribution of £10.00

Parent’s name________________________________

Parent signature and date_______________________

Regards

Becky Dolamore
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Bullards Place - Morpeth Street - London - E2 0PS
Tel: 0208 980 5856

email: head@rachelkeeling.towerhamlets.sch.uk or admin@rachelkeeling.towerhamlets.sch.uk
Website: www.rachelkeeling.towerhamlets.sch.uk

